Memorandum

Date: July 23, 2010

To: Honorable Janet Wolf, Chair, and
Members of the Board of Supervisors

ﬂ4

From: Richard Todd, Division Chief/Fire Marshal

Subject:  July 27 Board of Supervisors Agenda / Departmental
Item #3 / 2010 Non-Compliant Parcel List
CC:

Attached is the current list of parcels that were found to be non-
compliant with the current Defensible Space statutes and guidelines.
These parcels have been noticed by mail and will be abated by the
County Fire Department if not cleared in the immediate future.
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